
 

28​th​ August 2020  
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Stockport Release from Lockdown  
 
I am sure you have been following the news as closely as I have; you probably do not need me to tell 
you that Stockport is being released from “local lockdown”. Therefore, there will be no changes to 
the information that we sent to you on 13​th​ July, ​specifically face coverings will not be required in 
school​. Please can I ask that you re-familiarise yourself and your child with it before they return to 
school next week. I have included a link to that letter here: 
 
http://www.stjamescheadle.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/Coronavirus-update-letter-and-full-opening-
of-school-FINAL.pdf 
 
All of the staff and I are extremely excited to be welcoming your children either back to St James’ or 
for the first time if they are Year 7. 
 
A reminder that to facilitate the transition back to school, we are implementing a phased return 
therefore the students will join us as follows: 
 
Wednesday 2nd September Year 7 only 
Thursday 3rd September Years 7, 10 and 11 only 
Friday 4th September All Year groups 
 
Please can I ask you to keep the St James’ family in your thoughts and prayers as our school 
community returns next week. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Mr A Pontifex 
Headteacher 
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